RECOMMENDATION OF THE NOMINATING COMMITTEE TO THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS

At a meeting of the Nominating Committee, held on August 19, 2017, the following recommendations were unanimously approved:

The Nominating Committee respectfully recommends to the Board of Governors the following individuals to serve as Chairs and/or members of the four standing committees:

Finance and Budget: Charlie Freedgood, Chair

Members: Al Bartosic, James Blair, Nancy Farrell, Barry Okun, John Pinkos,

Roberta Peet (ex-officio)

Long Range Strategic planning: Tom Farrell, Chair

Members: Ellen Frost, Chris Getman, Roy Jacobsen, Ron Jarvis, Paul Mathews,

George Prior, Kate Thornton

Public Works: Vincent Reppucci, Chair

Members: Richard Campbell, James Finn, Bob Frazier, Tom Frost, Jim Monstream,

Steve Peet, George Prior, Greg Reppucci

Community Property: Jim Mara, Chair

Members: Meg Deshpande, Peter Gaffey, George Gray, Len Kovacs, Neal Simon,

Richard Stabnick

The Nominating Committee further recommends to the Board of Governors the following individuals to serve as Managers:

Managers:

Webmaster: Betty Wilson Police: Julie Low

Boating: Brewster Blackall
Special Events: Katherine Huntington

Community Sales: Dede Consoli
Beach and Dunes: Peter Rettig
Email Blast Coordinator: Kate Thornton
Softball: Matthew DeFusco

Tennis: Susan Wales